
 
 

28th September 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Food Bank 

We collected approximately 200 items for the food bank which were collected on Wednesday.  A 
Special congratulations to Class 2 for 48 donations, Class 3 for 38 donations and Class 8 for 46 
donations.  This will go to people and families who are less fortunate than ourselves. 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 1, 2 5, 6, 7, 10, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96% at-
tendance last week. 
A super well done to Class 10 for the highest percentage. 

Safety in the playground before and after school 
 
Mrs Seabright mentioned to the children in assembly on Wednesday about not opening 
the gate near the year 3 classrooms in the morning.  At 8.45am a teacher from year 3 
will open the gate to allow children and their parents through to the year 3 classrooms 
and to access the year 6 classrooms.  Could we also ask parents that they do not leave 
their children unsupervised on the play equipment; a barrier has now been put in place 
to prevent children from playing on this before and after school.  Children are allowed to 
play on this safely in school time whilst supervised by an adult. 

Parents Meetings 

Thank you  to all the parents who have met with their child’s class teacher.  We hope you found 
these meetings informative and we aim to meet 100% of parents.  Some classes have already 
achieved this.  Connecting home and school makes us a great community of learners. 

TT Rock Stars for last week 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Monday 1st October -(Whole School Assembly at 9am - All parents welcome) 
* Wednesday 3rd October - PSCO’s in School and HACK Oldham in upper and lower Key  
 Stage assembly 
* Friday 5th October - Class 12’s Assembly (9am in the hall - Parents    
 Welcome) 

Place Winners Most Improved

1st Burhan Ahmed (Class 10) Mohammed Arif (Class 3) 
Aisha Kousar (Class 3)

2nd Hasan Khan (Class 10) Taskeen Ali (Class 1)

3rd Aisha Ahmed (Class 11) Zainab Aziz (Class 1)




